
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRADE UPDATE 

 

Dear Partners, 
 
Please refrain from issuing any Vueling (VY) documents for any of 
their codeshare flights due to recent discrepancies. Although tickets 
were issued with the permitted free baggage allowance (FBA), 
passengers have encountered issues at the airport where the stated 
FBA on their tickets is not being honoured. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Team, 

 

multiairlines 


